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Urgent Letter 5-08 
6 March 2008  Dear Mr/ Madam President, 
 
 
Death of Mr Mostafa Soheim   

It is with great sadness that we have just learned of the passing away 
of Mr Mostafa Soheim (MH, EGY) on 1st March 2008 in Cairo, at the 
age of 71. 
 
Mostafa Soheim had been appointed member of honour of the FIE by 
the 1996 Congress.  
 
He had been President of the Egyptian Fencing Federation for many 
years.  
 
The FIE sends its deepest sympathy and condolences to his family, 
his friends and the Egyptian Fencing Federation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
  

 
 

René Roch 
President 

 

 

 

 

 


